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April 5, 2025

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about irresponsibility.

Secretary Kennedy says that ’because we’ll make mistakes’ several

thousand of the tens of thousands he fired last week will need to be hired

back - suggesting this was the management plan. Your government has

cited an ’administrative error’ in rendering Mr Garcia to a hellish prison in

El Salvador but continues to fight an order to remedy this extraordinary

harm. Vast troves of sensitive data are now open to inexperienced racists.

Thousands have been fired with short mass emails. Long term programs

are being suddenly ended based a few words with a whiff of DEI. The ut-

ter irresponsibility of the incompetents now running roughshod over our

government and human rights is breathtaking.

Please assure me that you will treat people with respect.

My pride in the US derives in part from our accountability.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


